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As a mother of four children, and the spouse of a physician who has seen the terrible 

effects of gun violence on children and families, I urge lawmakers to crack down on 

the manufacture, sale and transport of undetectable firearms. Please keep us all safe 

from this terrible new scourge! 

Sincerely yours, 

Pamela Burton-Macauley 


